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Ansett Adelaide 10 Year Reunion – 10 September 2011
Everyone always described working at Ansett like being part of a great big family!!
September 2011 marks a decade since the sad collapse of Ansett, so we thought it appropriate to organize an ‘Ansett Reunion’ and bring together as many of our ex colleagues as possible for a reminisce and catch up.
This is an all inclusive event that will embrace ex Ansett, ASA and Kendell staff from all departments no matter where they live now, as well as anyone who was based interstate and are now residing in Adelaide. 

The first part of this process is to develop an up to date contacts list.  Simply respond to this email with your own details in the box below.   If you have the email or postal address of others who were associated with the Ansett Group, please add their details in so we can build up our database and then we can include them in our communications.  Please be assured that the personal information we gather to develop this contacts list will be used only for this purpose.  All personal information will remain confidential. 
We have developed an email address to manage the responses as follows ansettreunion@gmail.com   (email is our preferred option to reduce costs)
If you are responding by post please forward to the following address:

Ansett Reunion

PO Box 303
Glenelg SA  5045

Once we have the contact list developed we will send through all the required details about the party to end all parties!!  

	First Name
	Surname
	Surname
at Ansett
(if changed ie
Maiden Name)
	Primary Email
	Alternative Email
(if required)

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,
Organising Committee
Pam Docking, Geoff Horan, Pamela Howard, Anne Lewis, Paul Mesecke and John Schulze.

o
P.S. If you feel you would like to take a more active role in the Reunion we would love to have you join us on the committee – not much work, lots of laughs and a great opportunity to catch up!

